
National Commission for Women 

New Delhi – 110025  

 

NOTICE 

 

31.03.2020 

All the Grantee Organizations whose proposals for conducting 

Seminars have been approved by the Commission during the 

Financial Year 2019-20 and 1st instalment has been released but 

are not able to conduct the Seminar on account of Covid-19 are 

hereby intimated that they may conduct the Seminars when the 

condition becomes conducive and the Government allows to 

organize such kind of events. 

 

Sd/- 

Loma Vasisht 

(Sr. Research Officer) 


